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Rep. Goeben Honored to Return to State Assembly 
Elected to 2nd Term in State Legislature 

 
Madison – Rep. Joy Goeben (R-Hobart) is proud to announce her return to the State Assembly 
for a second term in office. She shared the following statement regarding her re-election: 
 
“I am humbled and honored to be re-elected to serve the families and individuals of the 5 th 
Assembly District for another two years. I am optimistic and ready to get to work immediately, 
making the changes we need in our state. 
 
“As we head into a new legislative session I am eager to tackle the issues facing our state, 
starting with our state budget. I have pledged to my constituents to continue to fight for 
improvement in every day issues that affect their wellbeing such as lowering the cost for 
childcare, making sure they keep more of their hard earned money, and ensuring our state is a 
great place to raise a family and have a business,” shared Rep. Goeben. 
 
Constituents are always welcome to reach out for assistance with statewide issues and/or share 
their thoughts and opinions with Rep. Goeben via email (Rep.Goeben@legis.wi.gov) or phone 
call (608) 237-9105. 
 

### 
 

Representative Goeben represents the 5th Assembly District, which includes the communities of 
Hobart, Kaukauna, Freedom, Lawrence, Seymour, and Little Chute, and portions of Outagamie 
and Brown Counties. 
 
 
 


